
 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

           Friday 24th May   

Dear Parents, 

As we reach the end of what has been a very busy, exciting, and enjoyable half term at Hogarth, 

I am delighted to reflect on the numerous successes witnessed within our school community. 

Throughout this term, our children have embarked on many enriching trips and welcomed 

various visitors to the school. I am proud to announce that the behaviour and attitude displayed 

by the children during these experiences have been exemplary. They have been rightly 

praised and recognised for their exceptional attitude and application towards their learning. 

The dedication of our staff members has been instrumental in creating a stimulating and 

engaging learning environment. I am immensely grateful for your continued support and 

engagement since the start of the academic year. Your involvement plays a crucial role in the 

development and success of our students. 

I would also like to extend my gratitude to our front office team for providing effective and 

personable office services. Mr. Ayres deserves special appreciation for maintaining a safe and 

welcoming school site, along with his duties as a dedicated Lollipop person when needed. 

Furthermore, I must not forget to acknowledge the invaluable support provided by the 

Discovery Educational Trust team. Their unwavering commitment ensures that our school 

progresses in the right direction, maintaining high-quality teaching and learning in a secure and 

safe environment. 

As we move forward, it is essential that we continue working together to uphold the positive 

trajectory that Hogarth has been on in the past year. Your collaboration is key to sustaining our 

growth and success. 

Please be aware that a general election is scheduled for 4th July, and our school premises will 

serve as a polling station for the ward. Rest assured, we will make every effort to keep the 

school open for the children on that day, and we will keep you updated with any developments. 

With a week off approaching, I encourage you to enjoy a wonderful and relaxing break before 

we embark on the exciting events planned for the final half term. Sports Day, Open Evening, 

Hogarth Fest, Year 6 Residential, and many other engaging activities await us, promising an 

enriching and memorable end to the academic year. 

 



 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S 

Roius Casper Robyn Elanur Isabelle Eymen 

4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Jessica Kanishkha  

Azuolas 

Bryson Ropafadzo Shrisiddhi  

 

Mr Watson’s Superstar Award 
Azuolas 5OD – For being kind, polite and courteous at all times.  

 

 

         Reading at Home 

 

Class 

Table shows actual number and rounded percentages of 
children reading at home 

% 3 
and 

more 
% 4 & 5  

% not 
reading 

     

Times Read     

0 1 2 3 4 5       

RB 4 2 4 3 3 5 50% 36% 18% 

RKH 6 2 4 3 1 4 36% 23% 27% 

1/2A 2 0 2 2 0 13 75% 65% 10% 

1/2C 1 0 4 3 4 7 74% 58% 5% 

1/2P 0 0 0 4 10 9 100% 83% 0% 

3S 2 3 2 4 2 10 70% 55% 9% 

4C 5 0 2 9 4 12 78% 50% 16% 

5OD 2 2 0 4 3 11 78% 61% 9% 

5Y 2 3 3 6 0 6 60% 30% 10% 

6C 0 0 0 13 2 4 79% 23% 0% 

6H 0 0 0 14 7 7 100% 50% 0% 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 
Weekly Attendance –  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 93% 87% 89% 91% 100% 97% 

       

93% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 94% 95% 94% 89% 92%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

1 /2 P 3S 5OD 

 

 

%            Yearly Attendance 
 

 
Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 91% 86% 94% 91% 95% 95% 

       

92% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 94% 95% 93% 88% 95%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

1/ 2P, 3S, 5OD, 6H 1/ 2A, 4C 5Y             

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 27th May – Half Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd June – Children return to school 

Tuesday 4th June – Class 6C Swimming 

Wednesday 5th June  - 1/2 P Class Assembly for parents 2:45pm 

Monday 10th June – Year 3 and 4 Egyptian Workshop at Hogarth 

Tuesday 11th June – 6C Swimming 

Tuesday 11th June - Knife Crime Workshops, Essex County Fire and Rescue Service 

Wednesday 12th June – Year 5/6 trip to St Martins school to watch School of Rock 

Friday 14th June – Summer Safety Assembly, Essex County Fire and Rescue Service 

Monday 17th June – Girls Football Tournament, Old Brentwood  

Wednesday 19th June – Scholastic Book Fair after school for 1 week 

Thursday 20th June – Sports Day KS1 am & KS2 pm  

Thursday 20th June – Breck Foundation online Zoom for parents Year 5&6 (6-7pm) 

Friday 21st June – Breck Foundation Year 5 & 6 workshop 

Friday 21st June – MHST Year 6 Transition session 

Sunday 23rd June – Hogarth Choir performing at Brentwood Rugby Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Diary Dates  
 

 

 


